FEDERAL RESERVE BANK
OF DALLAS

Dallas, Texas, October 7, 1936

To the Member Bank Addressed:

Our Board of Directors, at its meeting on October 5, elected Mr, W. J.
Evans a Vice President and Secretary of the Board of Directors of this
bank. Mr. Evans was formerly an Assistant Federal Reserve Agent of this
bank, and since August 16, 1936, had been serving as an Assistant Vice

President and Secretary of the Board of Directors.

Yours very truly,
B. A. McKINNEY,

President
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